On February 18, 2007, Debra Robinson asked the following question regarding AC1-12th Amendment to the Agreement with the Health Care District

REQUEST:
 

This is a requirement of the grant awarded 4 years ago. Is that correct?
Who has been responsible for writing the HIV content in the curriculum in the past?
Who will the nurse report to?

 

RESPONSE:
 

This is a requirement of the grant awarded 4 years ago. Is that correct?

Yes, the nurse educator is a half-time staff position written into this five-year HIV Education grant beginning in 2003.
Who has been responsible for writing the HIV content in the curriculum in the past?

The HIV Specialist is also a position written into the grant.  The grant subcontracts with the American Red Cross for this position.  The HIV Specialist writes the HIV curriculum with input from the Science Curriculum administrator, science and health teachers, the Health, PE, and Driver’s Ed Curriculum administrator, and the grant administrator.  The nurse educator assists the HIV specialist with researching current data and statistics on HIV.

Who will the nurse report to?

The nurse educator reports to Danette Fitzgerald, Grant Manager. 

 

May want to have info about how this nurse is indeed assisting in addressing Teenage Pregnancy issue as our Board is concerned about that and it is included in the report.

The Health Department formed the Teen Pregnancy Committee composed of the School District and community agencies and organizations. The committee was divided into community issues, such as pregnancy services and education, which the School District is doing with implementing the Human Growth and Development Curriculum.  The nurse educator would be “assisting in addressing the Teenage Pregnancy issue” when she assists with the Human Growth and Curriculum.  (The nurse educator has researched current data for the curriculum content and assisted with the teacher training by presenting reproduction content to the teachers who will be teaching the lessons.  It has proven to be an invaluable position.)
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